
 

 

JOINT LEGISLATIVE AUDITING COMMITTEE 
MEETING SUMMARY 
February 16, 2017 

 
Members in attendance: 
 
 Senator Debbie Mayfield, Chair 
 Representative Daniel Raulerson, Vice Chair 
 Senator Dennis Baxley 
 Representative Tracie Davis 
 Representative Randy Fine 
 Senator Audrey Gibson 
 Representative Joe Gruters 
 Representative Roy Hardemon 
 Senator Kathleen Passidomo 
 Representative Cyndi Stevenson 
 Senator Perry E. Thurston, Jr. 

 

 
 

Consideration of a request for an OPPAGA study of the Florida Municipal Power 
Agency (FMPA) received from Senator Mayfield 

 
Chair Mayfield presented her request for an OPPAGA study of the Florida Municipal 
Power Agency (FMPA) to the Committee 
 
Representative Davis moved that the Committee direct OPPAGA to conduct a study 
of the Florida Municipal Power Agency, as requested by Chair Mayfield, and 
OPPAGA shall delay the beginning of the study until October 2017. 
 
The motion was adopted. 
 
 

Presentation of the Auditor General’s audit of the Florida Housing Finance 
Corporation, Report Number 2017-047 

 
Christi Alexander, Audit Manager, Office of the Auditor General, presented Auditor 
General Report 2017-047 of the Florida Housing Finance Corporation (FHFC). 
 
Ken Reecy, Interim Director, Florida Housing Finance Corporation, spoke to the 
Committee on behalf of FHFC.  
 

 Senator Baxley moved to adjourn. 


